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Prague, 4. 1. 2018

Subj.: Condolence letter

Dear Ms Marina Nikoli¢, Mr. Kujovi¢ and Mr. President.

I was very saddened to hear about the passing of Mile Crevara, who was buried on 12
December 2017 at the new cemetery in Belgrade. He will always stay in my memories and the
cooperation we had together.

Please allow me to express my deepest condolences to you, your colleagues and his wife.

Yours sincerely

Roman Lup

Director

Ass.of the Deaf of Serbia and region
Ul Svetog Save br. 16-18

Postanski fah 588

110 00 Beograd Srbija




